UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C 20866-0001

November 20, 19597

LET T B

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

Edward Beauchemin
53 Mont Ave.
Woonsocket, RI 02895

REFERENCE: Millstone Nuclear Power Station
Docket No(s). 50-245/336/423

Dear Mr. Beauchemin:

Thank you for your letter sent to Chairman Jackson regarding
the Millstone Nuclear Power Station. Your correspondence has been
forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff for appropriate
consideration. A copy of your correspondence and this reply axe also
being placed in Agency records on the Millstone Nuclear Power Station.

Sincerely yours,
Emile L. Julfan

Assistant for Rulemakings
and Adjudications
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ACTION ALERT
STOP THE RESTART OF MILLSTONE UNIT #3

To:  Dr. Shirley Ann Jackson, Chairperson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commussion
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

NU'’s frightening mismanagement does not warrant the restart of Millstone Unit #3. 1 am concerned
because of employees’ fears of retaliation, pipe breaks, back-up system failures, falsified inspection
reports, violation of radiation control regulations, improper repairs, failure of operations on qualifi-
cation tests and the contamination of the soil, ground water, the air, and also Long Island Sound.
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